2025 Kansas Amended QAP Summary of Comments

KHRC has reviewed and considered all submitted comments, and the final changes made
throughout the 2025 Amended QAP are an attempt to continue to represent our core
values and best serve the affordable housings needs across Kansas. The following is a
summary of the comments received and KHRC’s decision and rationale related to the
comments. The headings correspond to QAP section headings.

4% LIHTC Limits and Set-Asides

Summary of Comments: Rather than two $8M rounds, why not apply the full $16M to round 1 to make
it more fair to developers that already spent time and resources to submit under the original QAP?

KHRC Response: While KHRC considered that option, we determined that making all the resources
available in Round 1 would not be fair to those applicants that relied upon the schedule originally set out
in the 2025 QAP and planned to apply in Round 2.
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